
Return to July Experience by June 1, 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

AIRPORT SHUTTLE REQUEST FORM 
 

Please fill out this form (also available online) to request an Airport pick up and/or drop off for the July Experience program.  

Shuttles are available for participating students only.  If you are driving or arranging your own travel to and from the airport, 

you do not need to complete this form.  If you are an international student and need to arrange travel outside of the 

specified window, please email us at julyexp@davidson.edu. 

 

SHUTTLE SCHEDULE: 

 - Sunday, June 30th (10:00am - 1:00pm) 

 - Saturday, July 20th (8:00am - 11:00am) 

 

SHUTTLE FEES:   

$20 each way ($40 for round trip) 

*please note that we contract these rates in advance and shuttle fees are non-refundable.   

Your payment will be applied to your account once your travel details are confirmed. 

 

 
PARTICIPANT NAME: _____________________________________ 

 

 

ARRIVAL DETAILS 

 
I need transportation from Charlotte Douglas International Airport to Davidson College on Sunday, June 30th. 

 

 (Please select one): Yes No 

 

AIRLINE: ____________________________________ 

 

FLIGHT  #1 NUMBER: _________________________ FLIGHT  #2 NUMBER (if connecting): _________________________ 

 

ARRIVAL TIME IN CHARLOTTE:  ________________  AM / PM 

 
DEPARTURE DETAILS 

 
I need transportation from Davidson College to Charlotte Douglas International Airport on Saturday, July 20th. 

 

 (Please select one): Yes No 

 

AIRLINE: ____________________________________ 

 

FLIGHT NUMBER: ____________________________ 

 

DEPARTURE TIME IN CHARLOTTE:  _____________ AM / PM 

 

 

*PLEASE INCLUDE A COPY OF YOUR OFFICIAL FLIGHT ITINERARY. 
 

**You are responsible with providing any updates or changes in travel plans to the July Experience office. We will confirm 

your travel itinerary and shuttle information in mid-June.  Once your itinerary is confirmed, your shuttle payment will be 

applied to your account and you will receive an email invoice. 

 

Contact us at julyexp@davidson.edu with any questions. 


